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' Operations - Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
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Port Gibson, Mississippi 39150 -

SUBJECT: CLOSURE OF INVESTIGATION (OI A4-1998-026)

Dear Mr. Eaton:
,

This letter is in reference to an investigation conducted by the NRC Office of Investigations (01)
regarding activities at Grand Gulf. The 01 investigation was initiated to determine whether

! individuals who had attended General Employee Training had been directed not to contact the
. NRC under any circumstances.

The Ol investigation did not substantiate that the statement was made based on interviews and
i reviews of documentation. The NRC plans no further action regarding this investigation and '

.

considers this case closed. i

I in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
| placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

; Sincere , |
/, ,[~ |

__

Thomas P. Gwy 'n, Dir c r !
'Division of Rea or P je ts
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